
 

Ms. Smith’s Music Class 
2021-2022 

Welcome back to Music Roadrunners! 

This year in music we will be doing lots of fun activities including  

 

 Movement games 

 Drumming 

 Singing  

 Performing 

 Exploring new instruments 

 

We will learn all about the different families of instruments and artists 

throughout history. Get ready to learn some exciting new ways to 

listen to and describe many styles of music. I look forward to meeting 

you all and having a great year in music!! 
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